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LOCAL COMPANY DONATES PHONE SYSTEM TO CASA OF DENTON COUNTY 
 

 
DENTON, TX -- In a show of support for CASA of Denton County’s work on behalf of abused 
and neglected children, Denton-based telecommunications company TRT Communications, Inc. 
has donated more than $11,000 worth of telephone equipment to be used by staff and advocates 
at the CASA office.  Later this year, when CASA moves into newly acquired office space, TRT 
will reconfigure the phone system free of charge to accommodate the expansion. 
 
“Generous in-kind donations like the one from TRT Communications really allow CASA to 
focus agency resources on what’s most important: helping kids in need in our community,” said 
Sherri Gideon, Executive Director for CASA of Denton County.  “By greatly reducing our office 
expenditures, Tom and Rebecca Eveleth of TRT have truly made a profound contribution to 
CASA and to our work with abused and neglected kids.” 
 
TRT Communications, Inc. sells, installs, and services business telecommunications equipment 
and is dedicated to providing unparalleled support and customer service to every potential 
customer.  More information about TRT Communications and the products and services it offers 
is available at www.trtcom.net. 
 
CASA of Denton County, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit that recruits, trains and supervises 
community volunteers to provide court advocacy services for children removed from their home 
by Child Protective Services due to abuse or neglect.  For more information about CASA of 
Denton County, visit www.casadenton.org 
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